
 

 

 

MPST/CO/20221011/26 

11th October 2022 

Department of communication, 

Abdulhamid Abusulayman Kulliyyah of Islamic 

Revealed Knowledge and Human Sciences, 

International Islamic University Malaysia (IIUM), 

53100, Kuala Lumpur, 

 

To Dato’ Prof. Sri Dr Syed Arabi Bin Syed Abdullah Idid 

Professor 

Dear Dato’ Prof. Sri Dr Syed Arabi Bin Syed Abdullah Idid 

Subject:  Invitation to be an honorable trainer for one day short training program for Saudi Delegates 

We would like to cordially invite you to be the trainer for our upcoming training program (The power of 

Media in exaggerating or downgrading crisis). The program will be held on 17th October 2022 to 20th 

October 2022 and is organised by The Malaysian Pacific Star for Training in collaboration with 

International Institute for Mulsim Unity.  It will be our pleasure to have you for the first day of the 

program as a trainer to talk about the definition of media in general and the type of Media which are 

traditional media (such as TV, Radio and newspaper and their effect in public opinions) and modern Media 

(such as social media and their effects in public opinions). Furthermore, transportation services will be 

provided.  

We look forward to having your prestigious support and cooperation towards the above matter. 

 Please do not hesitate to contact us at +60143600833/ +601133008242 or email at 

info@mpstcentre.com. 

 

Thank you. 

Your Sincerely, 

Malaysian Pacific Star for training 

 

 

Anwar Elsir 

Director of Training  
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